## CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

Robert S. Kelly PRESIDENT 64 Wetherbee Rd. 893-8845

VICE-PRESIDENT Kevin Lyman 899-7369 340 Florence Rd.



SECRETARY Nancy Kerner 893-4264 39 Harland Rd

TREASURER Dianne Saran 105 Hamilton Rd. 647-1749

MARCH 1990

MEETING

The annual meeting of the Cedarwood Association was held at Woodside's Service Center on January 8. The following officers were elected for 1990:

> President, Robert S. Kelly Vice-president, Kevin Lyman Secretary, Nancy Kerner Treasurer, Dianne Saran

The Association would like to thank the outgoing president, Chip Spagnuolo, for his services to the Association during this busy year. A special thank-you to Amy Eastwood and Judy O'Neil who have "retired" as officers after many years of service. Thankfully, they will continue, along with Ellie Lyman, to guide the Activities Committee.

NEW AWARD

Cedarwood Association is sponsoring a Youth Achievement Award for all children of Cedarwood Association members ages 6-17. The Association is seeking to recognize our youth for service contributions to the community. Nominations are being accepted until May 1, 1990. Please mail nominations to Jeanette A. McCarthy, 91 Hamilton Road. A one hundred dollar Savings Bond will be awarded.

ACTIVITIES

Events planned for 1990 are:

Spring Celebration: Saturday, April 28 (raindate: April 29) Picnic: Saturday, June 23 (raindate: June 24)

Neighborhood Yard Sale: Saturday, September 15 (raindate: Sept. 16)

Two additional events are in the planning stages. If you are interested in participating in a Mixed Scramble Golf Tournament for men, women and children, please contact Bob Kelly at 893-8845. If you are interested in an evening of Miniature Golf, call Praveena Raman at 894-0833.

GREETINGS

If you are new to the neighborhood (or even if you are not!) and would like a visit from the New Neighbor Committee with bus and train schedules and other useful information, please contact Praveena Raman at 894-0833.

SCHOLARSHIP

The Association is offering a scholarship of \$400 in May, 1990 to a graduating senior of any high school whose family has been a dues paying member of the Cedarwood Association for two consecutive years since 1982-83. The student must be enrolled in an accredited post-secondary school by September 1990. The deadline for applications was the end of February. Good luck to those who applied.

Anyone wishing to make a donation to the Scholarship Fund may include the amount with his/her membership payment.

STREET REPS If you have any question about newsletter distribution, please call Nancy Kerner at 893-4264. A welcome to new street representative Roberta Despres for Thornton Rd. (west).

SERVICES	The following peop	The following people have Offered services during this year:		
	Leah Burnett	891-7683	baby sitting, yard work, & dog walking	
	Jesse Burnett	891-7683	snow shoveling, yard work, & dog walking	
	Joanne Taroute	891-1531	house cleaning	
	Bob Kelly	893-8845	golf lessons	
	Deborah Harrison	647-9283	tutoring	
	Steve Gardner	899-9617 894-5901	carpentry, home repairs carpentry, remodeling	
	Kevin Scott			
	Leonard Kelly	899-0730	window cleaning, interior & exterior	
	¢ <sub>2</sub> 0 3 <sup>11</sup> 1		painting, gutter cleaning	
	Nancy Kerner	893-4264	computer services: mailing labels, lists,	
			word processing, newsletters, etc.	
	Joe	891-0663	snow plowing (free estimates)	
			dded to (or deleted from) this list in future tte Davidson at 899-2995.	
SIGNS	If there is a sign-maker in the neighborhood willing to donate his/her services to the Association, please call Bob Kelly at 893-8845.			
SPRING DAY	Children (accompanied by a parent) are invited to come to the playground on Saturday, April 28 from 1:00 - 3:00 PM (raindate Sunday, April 29). Spring Day will be celebrated with activities, including the annual Spring Egg Hunt! Please indicate below if you plan to attend and return the slip to Amy Eastwood, 17 Hamilton Road by Friday, April 20 or call 893-3783.			
l plan to a			e <i>Cedarwood Playground</i> n on Saturday, April 28.	
number	of children name_		phone	
ages of	children addre	ess		
	Return this s	slip to Amy	Eastwood, 17 Hamilton Road.	
1990 DUES	family. Single pe made payable to th	rson members e Cedarwood	the Cedarwood Association are \$5.00 per ships are \$3.00 per year. Checks should be Association and sent to treasurer Dianne are to enclose the membership form below.	
	19	90 MEMBERSH	P FORM	
Name	Phone			
Address				
	Family	Membership	\$5.00	
	Single Member Household \$3.00			
	Optiona	I donation t	o the Scholarship Fund	
			• • • •	
	be interested in ass			
,	picnic play	yground comm	ittee activities committee	
	street repyard	d sale	welcome/membership committee	
			heck to Dianne Saran, 105 Hamilton Rd.	